This Week in Church
Saturday 25th        
6.30pm
Ints of Margaret Fay (Zincraft)   

Sunday 26th         
       
9.30am
November Dead List


11.30am    
The People of the Parish  

Monday 27th                      
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Tuesday 28th                
10.00am 
Ann & Vincent Collins RIP (Collins)  
Wednesday 29th       
12.15pm
Mary O’Sullivan RIP (Johal)   
Thursday 30th      
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion  
Friday 1st            
9.00am    
Holy Souls (Herbert)    
Saturday 2nd         
6.30pm
Kathleen Kelly RIP (Murnane)    
Sunday 3rd           
9.30am
The People of the Parish  


11.30am    
James Curtis (Foundation)

Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?
Sun 26th   
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Upper Room
Mon 27th  
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre
Tues 28th       Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

Primary School Applications
4.00-7.30pm
Priest’s House


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 29th  
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Primary School Applications
4.00-7.30pm
Priest’s House


Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 30th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 

Deanery Meeting 
10.30am
Romford
Fri 1st          
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Campion Day School Mass
10.00am
Campion School
Sat 2nd 
Baptism Interview
1.00pm
Priest’s House
Sun 3rd    
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Upper Room

Travelling Chalice
               Weekend
      Family
         Mass



25th /26th November
Julie Wilson
       9.30am


2nd /3rd December
J O’Neill
       9.30am

Collectors Rota


6.30pm
9.30am
11.30am

25th /26th Nov             Michael & Anne
Julie Smith & David Briden
Andy & Christian

2nd /3rd Dec                Tom & Ian
John Omokore & John Shean
Antonella & Andy
Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, 
Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, Gary Enever, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Fr Leslie Knight, Paula Lam, 
Mrs D Langan, Fr John McGrath, Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, 
Fr Martin Nott, Brendan O’Connor, Baby Ethan Jude Okonneh, Chioma Onwumere,
 Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:
George Butcher, Liliane Vincent, Thomas Murray, Anthony Capps, Albert Scanlon, Clare Alcock, 

Mary O’Sullivan, Margaret Walsh, Michael McNeela, Mary Twomey, Veronica McLaughlin, 

Stan Jablonski, Nora Jones, Robert Walker, Margaret Tilley, Rosalyn Capps, Felix Reeb, Olive Landy, Florence Concannon, Bridget McGowan and Violet Oakley.

Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 18th /19th November 

Envelopes: £371.72      Cash: £519.27          Standing Orders to 5th October £1809.02 

“We have loved them in life. Let us not forget them in death”

The Church designates the month of November as a special time to remember and pray for those who have died and gone before us. Forms are available at the back of the church to remember your loved ones and the lists can be placed in the box in front of the Altar. Masses for the Holy Souls are a reminder to us all for the need to pray for the departed.

Parish Building and Maintenance Fund The monthly retiring collection will take place after all Masses this weekend.

Parish Shop All Christmas Stock has arrived – Please visit us in the Community Centre for Christmas Cards/Religious Calendars/ Religious Decorations and lots more. Please support our Parish Shop – thank you.

Calling All Key Holders If you hold ANY keys to any of the parish premises, rooms, cupboards etc. please complete a form at the back of the church and return it to the parish office. Thank you.

Volunteers needed Can you spare an hour of your time on a Monday morning once every four/six weeks. Maybe if you’re retired or after you have dropped the children to school/playgroup. Volunteers are needed to help count the weekly offerings. Please contact the parish office romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org or John Shean 01708 728938 to find out more. 
Parish Diaries 2018 are now available from the parish shop priced 80p.

Bible Alive December edition is available at the back of the church priced £2.50.

Bingo The next Bingo evening will be on Thursday 30th November from 7.30pm in the Community Centre. All are welcome to join us.

Missio – Red Boxes Your boxes can now be emptied into one of the brown envelopes at the back of the church and dropped into the Presbytery. Please do not bring in the red boxes, only the envelopes with the money marked and your name and address as soon as possible. Thank you. 

Primary School Application forms for September 2018 Parents seeking to obtain a Certificate of Practice should turn up for an interview with Fr Tom.  Where possible both parents should present themselves with the child in the Church and MUST bring a copy of the child’s baptismal certificate. When you come along to the church for your appointment, there will be one form for you to complete and hand to Fr Tom. You do not have to make an appointment, just turn up between 4.00pm and 7.30pm. For families whose surname begins: A to L Tuesday 28th November and Surnames M-Z Wednesday 29th November. 

National Youth Sunday. Today is the day particularly dedicated by the Church in England and Wales to pray for and encourage our young people. Please look at www.nationalyouthsunday.org.uk for more information. Young people of all ages are warmly invited to share their views with Pope Francis in preparation for the Synod on Youth, in September 2018. Please visit www.youth.synod2018.va The  deadline for responses is November 30th 2017. For everything going on in the Diocese look at www.bcys.net where online applications for our Advent Retreat 2017 and Summer Lourdes 2018 are open. 

Walsingham House at Abbotswick – Fundraising Appeal. Thank you for your great generosity to the appeal; so far over £60,000 has been raised from parish collections, individuals, and donations from Religious Orders and Companies, to add to the £125,000 raised before the Diocesan Appeal began. However there is still a long way to go to reach the £430,000 total needed, so if you are able to donate please visit www.bcys.net/abbotswick for online donations or send a cheque payable to “Abbotswick Funding” to Fr Dominic Howarth, Abbotswick, Navestock Side, Near Brentwood, Essex CM14 5SH. There will be an open afternoon on Saturday 13th January 2018 for anyone who would like to visit and see the completed refurbishments. 

The Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society will be hosting our very popular Ladies’ Christmas Luncheon on Friday 8th December 12 for 12.30pm at the Rayleigh Golf Club, Hullbridge.  Ladies will be treated to a delicious two course lunch with tea & coffee in the luxurious surroundings over-looking the golf course. Tickets £25pp. To reserve your ticket, please call Libby on 01268 784544 / lphillips@bccs.org.uk
Concert for Bosco. Exceptionally talented young adult musicians are offering an evening of classical music to raise money for the SVP St John Bosco children's camp. Saturday 3rd February 2018 - New Windmill Hall, Upminster. 7:30 to 9:30 pm. Wine and refreshments included. Advance tickets £8; on the door £11. Bookings by phone: 07957382592. Online bookings & concert programme details: www.concertforbosco.com
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Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Our Lord Jesus Christ the King (A) 
26th November 2017 
Parish Building and Maintenance Fund
Our Parish Building & Maintenance fund is now a year old! In that year we have raised a total of £6,712.57 which sum includes, Donations, Fundraising and our monthly collections. 

CCTV has now been installed for the safety of all parishioners and parish property. The finance committee have agreed two further items of expenditure for a Stewards of the Gospel Notice Board and the raising of the Balustrade in the choir loft to comply with Health & Safety regulations. 

As far as the long term plans for development are concerned we need to obtain permission from the Historic Churches Committee (HCC) before we can proceed.  The Finance committee felt it prudent not to incur any professional fees relating to a feasibility study until we obtain approval from the HCC. 
